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January 14, 2025 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian of [Student Name]:  
 
The Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) is pleased to give you the opportunity to complete a survey about how well 
your child’s school has involved you in your child’s education for the 2023-24 school year. Parents of students who received 
special education services in your district during the 2023-24 school year are being asked to complete this survey. ISBE 
has asked Measurement Inc. to collect this information.  
 
Your opinions are very important to us. Your answers will be combined with those from other parents to help the state 
and individual school districts improve family-school partnerships in special education. No one from your school district 
will know how you answered the survey questions.  
 
Please complete the survey online. You can access the survey by scanning the QR code above or you may visit 
www.ILParent.com. Your 7-digit Survey ID can be found below your survey QR code. 
 
All surveys received by May 15, 2025, will be included in the statewide results. The results will highlight areas of good 
practices and areas that need improvement.    
 
Your survey responses should reflect your experiences for the 2023-2024 school year. 
    
For more information or if you need assistance with completing the survey in English or Spanish, please contact 
Measurement Inc. at ISBEParentSurvey@MeasInc.com or toll-free at (877) 881-7077.   
 
Visit https://www.isbe.net/Pages/Special-Education-Parents-of-Students-with-Disabilities.aspx for resources that may be 
helpful to parents of a student with disabilities.  
 
ISBE would like to thank you for helping our improvement efforts. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Nakia Douglas, 
Director of Special Education 

Your Survey ID 
XXXXXXX 

Scan the QR code to complete your survey. 
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